
From: David M.Klinger [mailto:dklinger@nwi.net]  
Sent: Sunday, April 16, 2017 3:03 PM 
To: Hartman, Suzanne 
Cc: David M Klinger 
Subject: Take Charge of Your Power 
 
Dear Suzanne, 
 
Reference is made to the meeting last Wednesday concerning the new meter program as outlined 
in the program “ Take Charge Of Your Power”. 
 
After considering the program as presented and what I have read, I support PUD’s efforts to 
continue to develop the program to approve and to install the advanced meters. I think you are on 
the right path. Good luck. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dave Klinger……. 
 
 
David M. Klinger 
P.O.Box 537,  
Leavenworth, WA 98826 
Ph: (509) 548-5480    
<dklinger@nwi.net 
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